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REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL

To: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

From: Jason Simpson, City Manager

Prepared by: Rick DeSantiago, Public Works Manager

Date: April 25, 2023

Subject: Amendment No. 1 to Agreement for Contractor Services with Prudential 
Overall Supply for Employee Uniforms and Shop Towel Services 

Recommendation 

Approve and Authorize the City Manager to execute Amendment No. 1 with Prudential Overall 
Supply providing for an increase of $6,500 in compensation and in such final form as approved 
by the City Attorney.

Background

Public Works Department provides uniform services to employees. The City has contracted with 
Prudential Overall Supply to provide uniform rental, shop towel services, and entry floor 
mats.  The department's staff has increased significantly in the past couple of years. For that 
reason, providing these services and the need for employee identification to the public and 
customers who visit City facilities. 

Discussion

Prudential Overall Supply provides quality service to the City's needs. Staff is satisfied with the 
services provided by Prudential Overall Supply and would like to continue with Employee Uniform 
and mat leasing/laundering and shop towel services. 

Fiscal Impact

Funds are available in the City's Fiscal Year 22/23 Operating Budget.
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Attachments

Attachment 1- Amendment No. 1 
Exhibit A – Proposal 
Attachment 2 - Original Agreement 


